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Christmas Event Details 
 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing with more information about upcoming events. Please see details below:  
 

Event Date Details 

Christmas Jumper Day 07.12.23 

Children to wear Christmas jumpers/clothes and/or  
Christmas accessories for a donation for the Christmas 
hampers. Non-unfiform.  
Year 3 & 4 – red donations 
Year 5 – green donations 
Year 6 – white donations 

Year 3 Christmas Assembly 12.12.23 
Year 3 families to arrive at school through the main                                    
reception at 9:20am for a 9:30am start. The assembly will                                  
last approximately half an hour. 

SKA Christmas Exhibition – 
Christingle making and Christmas 
card craft 

13.12.23 

Doors will open at 9am for families. Please wait on the 
playground by your child’s classroom door.  
The craft session will run from 9am-10am.  
Christmas coffee morning in the hall from 10am-10:45am. 
There is no charge for this event but donations for 
refreshments will be gratefully accepted.  
If you are staying for coffee morning, please book onto the 
MCAS app so we can buy enough Christmas treats for all.  

Christmas Fair (after school) 18.12.23 
There will be Christmas stalls in the school hall where the 
children will be selling Christmas decorations they have   
made in class. Refreshments available. 

Christmas Dinner Day 20.12.23 

The only hot meals available on this day will be Christmas 
dinner.  
Please see poster shared on our school website and social 
media pages.  
Children may wear a Christmas jumper/Christmas 
accessories but must also wear the rest of their school 
uniform.  

Achievement Assembly 
(Invite only – letters to come)  

22.12.23 

Bronze & Silver Awards assembly. 
Unfortunately, invites for this will not be sent until the week 
before.  
The assembly will start at 9:15am and you will have chance to 
have a hot drink and cake with your child. 

 
We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 3:20pm and return in the new year 
on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 8:45am.  
Monday 8th January 2024 is an INSET day so school will be closed for all children. 
 
Thank you for supporting our school as always and I hope you enjoy our Christmas events. 
 
Mr Adam Potter 
Headteacher 


